

TOWN OF FREETOWN RECEIPE 308-644-2205

BOARD OF ASSESSORS
3 NO. MAIN ST., P.O. BOX 438
ASSONET, MA 02702

REGULAR MEETING OF THE BOARD OF ASSESSORS FREETOWN TOWN HALL, OFFICE OF THE BOARD OF ASSESSORS MONDAY, MAY 2, 2017, 5:30 PM

The meeting was called to order by Suzanne Parker, as acting chairman of the Board. Michael Motta was also in attendance as was Karen Mello, Asst. Assessor. Chairman Sheila Scaduto was absent for the duration of this meeting. The entire meeting was held in Open Session.

The Board reviewed and signed a Payroll and a Bill Schedule.

Karen Mello mentioned that Sheila Scaduto had been in touch with the Attorneys representing the Roman Catholic Bishop of Fall River who had filed an appeal of value on 15 and 19 Bullock Rd.

Karen advised the members that Sheila had been able to work out a settlement to reduce the value by \$21,000 but that it would require a vote of the Board. Suzanne Parker called for a motion to settle in the amount of \$21,000. Michael made the motion, Suzanne seconded the motion and by roll call vote, the motion carried by unanimous vote. Michael voted Aye and Suzanne voted Aye.

Karen told the Board that she had received a call from the owners of 7 Kendyl Ln. regarding the abatement denial that had been sent out. Karen told the Board that she had asked the inspector from PKValuations to go back out and measure again. Karen said she would advise the Board of any recommendations the inspector had.

Karen also advised the Board that she was taking a week's vacation beginning May 15th.

The meeting adjourned at 6:30PM.

Respectfully Submitted,

Karen M. Mello, Asst Assr